
    Our Sept campout brought out 9 units and 21 people. We were able to have our pancake 

breakfast before it rained. We also were able to have our potluck after a few light showers. Our 

Oct. campout is at PJ'S in Stockbridge. He accepts only cash or check. It was decided instead of 

a potluck like we always have, to have chili and bake potato with the trimmings. Crystal is 

making a lemon rice soup to go with the chili. So if you have a favorite soup you would like to 

bring you can bring it.  

    We will have a few bring chili, desert, or potato toppings. If you will please call me as to what 

you want to bring then we all won't be bringing the same thing. Then I can e-mail you how many 

to expect so you know how much to bring. We talked about different campgrounds for next year 

so if you have one to add you still have time. We will decide next year’s schedule at the 

campout. 

    Hoping to hear from you soon and no later than the 11th of Oct. 

 

Take care and God bless, 

Brenda 
 


